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Kungsleden’s SEK 5.5 billion property acquisition from
GE Capital Real Estate has been successfully completed

Kungsleden’s acquisition of a portfolio of 84 commercial properties from GE Capital
Real Estate which was announced on October 22nd has today been successfully
completed.

The new property portfolio fits very well into Kungsleden’s new strategy which
focuses on quality commercial properties in attractive locations in growth regions.
About 70 percent of the acquired portfolio is located in Stockholm and Gothenburg
and it will increase the share of properties in Stockholm, Gothenburg and Malmé in
Kungsleden’s portfolio to 50 percent from 30 percent today. The share of offices will
increase to 50 percent from 39 percent today.

The acquisition is financed by existing credit facilities and new bank debt obtained

from SEB, Swedbank, Nordea and Handelsbanken.

For more information, please contact:
Biljana Pehrsson, Chief Executive of Kungsleden | Phone +46 (0)8 503 052 04
Anders Kvist, Deputy CEO and CFO of Kungsleden | Phone +46 (0)8 503 052 11

Detta pressmeddelande finns tillgingligt pa svenska pa wiww.kungsleden.se/pressmeddelanden

Kungsleden AB (publ) discloses the information in this press release according to the Swedish Securities
Markets Act and/or the Swedish Financial Trading Act. The information was provided for public release on 2
December 2013 at 3.45 p.m.

Kungsleden’s business concept is to own, manage and improve properties in Sweden’s growth regions, and to
generate sustainable high and stable returns. The focus on value creation is by satisfying customer needs for
premises, managing and improving properties, and optimising the company’s property portfolio. Kungsleden
has been quoted on Nasdag OMX Stockholm since 1999.
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